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March 

1st MHST Coffee Morning 9am 

4th  Year 1 Manor Farm Trip 

6th  Governor’s meeting  

7th  World Book Day 

7th Re:Minds Coffee Morning 9.15am 

8th  INSET DAY – school closed for pupils  

11th Parents Evening 

12th  Parents Evening 

25th  Phonics Screening Check Parent Workshop   

2.40pm  

 
Welcome back!  I hope you all managed to 
have an enjoyable half term break, although 
the weather was not the best.  
 
We find ourselves halfway through the 
school year – where has the time gone? 
Hopefully any time soon, the sun will start 
to shine, and the mornings will be a bit nicer 
for the walk to school.   
 
The children have all come back in happy 
and have engaged straight back in with their 
learning.   
 
We look forward to parents evening in a few 
weeks’ time.  If you haven’t already booked 
an appointment, please log on to Scopay to 
do this as soon as possible. It will be great to 
share your child’s learning with you.  
 
Simon Arthur  
Headteacher 
 
 
 

If you have changed any of your 
contact details, particularly your 
phone numbers, please make 
sure that the office have your up 
to date information so that we 
can contact you should your 
child be unwell. 

 

School starts at 8.35am.  The 

gates to the school will be 

closed at 8.50am.   

School finishes at 3.05pm 

Please be at school on time!                          
             

 

Universal Free School Meals 
All the children in our school are entitled 

to a hot lunch every day, free 
of charge! Please encourage 
your child to have a hot meal 

every day. 

 

 
 

As you may be aware we receive a weekly 
delivery of food from Fareshare. We use 

some of our Pupil Premium funding to fund 
this service. This is offered to families to 
collect on a Tuesday each week. If your 
circumstances have changed or you feel 
this would benefit you, please email the 

school as we would never like to see food 
go to waste! 
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ATTENDANCE 
 
Week Beginning 5th February  
2024   
 
Oak   98.6% 
Willow  97.7% 
Maple  96.7% 
Poplar  95.8% 
Cedar   94.7% 
Sycamore  94.5% 
 
Whole School 96.3%   
  

Well done Oak! 
 
Please remember that you must inform us 
if your child is unwell and is unable to 
attend school. Please contact us before 
9.20 a.m.  You can phone or email us at 
info@woolstoninfantschool.co.uk 
 
 

Stars of the  
Week 

 
Week beg. 5th February  

 

CEDAR  Emilie    
WILLOW  Jessica   
OAK   Archie  
MAPLE   Lily   
POPLAR  Jaxson  
SYCAMORE   Marley 
 
AFTER SCHOOL CLUB  Zara 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

School Gates 
To ensure the safety and 
welfare of your children, 

the gates to the 
classrooms and the 

school are closed at 8.50am.  If you need to talk to 
your child’s class teacher, please try to do this 

after school when they have more time.  
 

 

 

 

 

PARENTS EVENING 
Our next parent evenings are 
on the 11th and 12th March 
2024.  Scopay is now open for 
you to book an appointment. 
These sessions are limited to 
10 minutes to enable all 
parents to be able to meet 
the teacher.   

TOYS 

A reminder that children should 

not be bringing toys into school. 

Spare Uniform 

If your child has come home 

wearing spare uniform, please can 

it be returned to the school office. 

World Thinking Day   

Children who are members of the 

Guiding movement can wear their 

Rainbow or Brownie uniform to 

school on the 22nd February. 
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